
 

Scholarships in Business in Leadership cohort: Students 

selected for these scholarships will be pursuing careers in business 

related fields. The Business Students in Leadership cohort 

will engage with faculty from the College of Business to explore 

contemporary issues minorities face related to bias and leadership 

development. The cohort will focus on project management for all 

participating coho1ts of the Clayton State University Coca Cola 

Scholarship Program, identifying goals and working with the unique 

circumstances and pa1ticipants of each coho1t to ensure that desired 

outcomes are being met and tracked. For more information 

contact Stacey Reynolds, Staceyreynolds@clayton.edu
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